Please take notice that the Town Board of the Town of Oneonta will hold a public informational meeting at or about 7:05pm on July 10, 2024, at the Town Hall, 3966 State Highway 23, West Oneonta, NY  13861, pursuant to proposed legislation called the “Nuisance Law”. 
This is by order of the Town of Oneonta Town Board, June 12, 2024.
